
Protecting Your 
Consumer Rights:

What You Need to Know

A CONSUMER PROTECTION FORUM 
with

U.S. Senator Chris Van Hollen, 
Maryland Attorney General Brian Frosh and

The Howard County Office of Consumer Protection
at

North Laurel Community Center
9411 Whiskey Bottom Rd., Laurel, MD. 20723

February 28, 2019
6:30-8:30 p.m.

Join U.S. Senator Chris Van Hollen, Maryland Attorney General Brian 
Frosh and The Howard County Office of Consumer Protection for 
a discussion focused on your rights as a consumer. The forum will 

feature an update from Capitol Hill and the State of Maryland. 
There will also be a question & answer period. Various consumer 

organizations will be represented to provide important information.

Questions: (202) 224-4654  
In the event of inclement weather,  

call (410) 313-4452 (OPT #5) for status.

https://www.vanhollen.senate.gov/
https://goo.gl/maps/RYhE1JdWo9r
https://www.vanhollen.senate.gov/
https://outreach.senate.gov/iqextranet/EForm.aspx?__cid=SenVanHollen&__fid=100013
https://goo.gl/maps/RYhE1JdWo9r

	Button 9: 
	Button 10: 


